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Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road
Morristown, New Jersey 07961

Reference: Your letter July 28, 1973
In vesponce to our letter dated July 2, 1975

Gent lemen

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
you documented in response to our correspondence. These actions
vill be exsmined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed
program.

In accordance with Bection 2.790(d) of the AEC's "Rules of Practice",
Part 2, Title 10, Code of FYederal Regulations, documentation of
findings of the control and accounting procedures for safeguarding
special nuclear materiale and facility security procedures are exampt
from disclosure; therefore, the referenced letter will not be placed
in the Publie Document Rooa.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Walter G. Martin, Chief
Marerials and Plant Protection Branch

Jones Devlin Martin Q;\ ‘
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cc: R, T. Carroll, Station Superintendent
R. J. Hunter, Manager, Safety and Security
A. Z. Roisman, Counsel for Citizens Committee for
Protection of the Environment
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